Pulmonary Circulation in Congenital Heart Disease;
Do we really understand what pulmonary circulation heart disease is?

o

m February 22(Fri) - 23(Sat), 2019 Nippondaira Hotel (1500-2 Mabase, Shimizu Ward, Shizuoka City, Shizuoka, Japan)

December 10th, 2018

Dear Colleagues and Friends,

About the meeting for establishing Asian Association

for Cardiovascular Surgery in pediatric and congenital field

It is our privilege to invite you to the meeting for establishing Asian Association for
Cardiovascular Surgery in pediatric and congenital field on February 21st, 2019 at Nippondaira
Hotel, Shizuoka, Japan. We are convinced that this association will be an essential academic
society for the future development of pediatric cardiovascular and thoracic surgery in Asia. The
meeting is planned to start at 15:00 on February 21st. We urge you to attend this important
meeting by all means. We believe your support and contribution to the meeting would be

essential for the start of the association.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely yours,
Proposer
Jia Bing, M.D.
Children’s Hospital of Fudan University
Kisaburo Sakamoto, M.D.
Mt. Fuji Shizuoka Children’s Hospital
Tae-Gook Jun
Samsung Medical Center,
Tae-Jin Yun
Asan Medical Center Heart Institute
Takaaki Suzuki
Saitama Medical University International Medical Center
Xuming Mo
Nanjing Medical University
(All the names are listed in alphabetical order.)
Inquiries: the 4t Mt. Fuji Network Forum Secretariat
Mt. Fuji Shizuoka Children’s Hospital
Tel: +81-0-54-247-6251, Fax: + 81-0-54-247-6259, e-mail: mtfujinetwork@gmail.com

The meeting will be held concurrently with the 4t Mt. Fuji Network Forum, so the Secretariat of the Forum will also concurrently

serve as the secretariat of the meeting. The 4th Mt. Fuji Network Forum to be held from 221 to 23 February 2019 in Nippondaira Hotel,

Shizuoka, Japan. For the details of the forum, please visit the website: http://square.umin.ac.jp/MtFujiNetwork/

Mt. Fuji Shizuoka Children’s Hospital

Forum Office or Management Secretariat - - . = . -
860 Urushiyama, Aoi Ward, Shizuoka City, Shizuoka 420-8660 Japan

The g4th Mt. Fuji Network Forum Office

Phone : +81-0-54-247-6251 Fax : +81-0-54-247-6259 E-mail : mtfujinetwork@gmail.com

http://square.umin.ac.jp/MtFujiNetwork
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February 22(Fri) - 23(Sat), 2019 Nippondaira Hotel (1500-2 Mabase, Shimizu Ward, Shizuoka City, Shizuoka, Japan)

December 10th, 2018

Dear Colleagues and Friends,

It is our great pleasure to announce that the 4th Mt. Fuji Network Forum to be held from 22nd to 23rd February
2019 at Nippondaira Hotel, Shizuoka, Japan. I urge you to participate in and create the time of fun and beneficial
discussions for yourself as well as for everyone else, together with me at the upcoming forum.

This.forum has been focusing on the topics related to the management of congenital heart diseases from many
aspects. The theme of the 4th. forum will be the following: “Pulmonary Circulation in Congenital Heart Diseases”.
This multi-disciplinary meeting including cardiologists, neonatologists, cardiovascular surgeons, cardiac
intensivists, obstetricians, pediatric surgeons, physical therapists and nurses offers a great opportunity to
communicate with other physicians or surgeons with similar interests from all around the world. The all

participants will obtain the latest and comprehensive knowledge of multidisciplinary approach efficiently.

This forum will also offer oral and poster presentation sessions. The Major purpose of this session is to
encourage young doctors and other physicians to present at international forums. For details, please check and
register from the following website. For registration for participation, the registration period from the website

is from 20th November to 20th December, 2018. http://square.umin.ac.ip/MtFujiNetwork/

Also, on the evening of February 22, we are planning a new special event; “IYH!!(Introduce Your Hospital!!) ”
(by nurses?, doctors?, other persons? or all attendants together?). If you would like to introduce your hospital,

please contact following e-mail address of the secretariat: mtfujinetwork@gmail.com. If you have any questions,

please contact following e-mail address of the secretariat.
Again, all participants including invited speakers and chairs must register for participation from the website.
For registration for participation, please check this following website and register from 20th November to 20th

December, 2018; http://square.umin.ac.jp/MtFujiNetwork

I am looking forward to seeing you at Shizuoka, Japan in February 2019.

Sincerely yours,

Kisaburo Sakamoto M.D.
President of the 4th Mt. Fuji Network Forum
President of Mt. Fuji Shizuoka Children’s Hospital

Mt. Fuji Shizuoka Children’s Hospital
860 Urushiyama, Aoi Ward, Shizuoka City, Shizuoka 420-8660 Japan
Phone : +81-0-54-247-6251 Fax: +81-0-54-247-6259 E-mail : mtfujinetwork@gmail.com
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